
WAAL General Meeting, 6/9/22 
Announcements by President Andi Wolfe: 

• WAAL election of officers- We need candidates for the positions of President and 
Venues Chair. She is encouraging members to be more active in the organization. 

• We need an artist to display work at the Worthington Recreation Center for the 
months of December and January and at the Sunny Street Café for the months of 
August and September. 

• WAAL will have a show at Innis Woods later in the year. It was noted that 
landscapes and horticultural images may be the suggested subject matter. 
Details will be coming soon. 

Treasurer’s report, Beth Veldey: 
• Our current account balance is $7,177. 12. 
• The virtual WAAL Summer Show is now online. Go to the Worthington Area Art 

League website  to view. The judge was artist Mary Jane Ward. 
• WAAL is now part of the Kroger Community Rewards Program. Members can 

register at the customer service desk and identify WAAL as a rewards recipient. 
Our rewards are based on the value of the groceries you purchase. There is no 
cost to the you and the program does not affect your gas points. 

•  Our 2022 scholarships of $500 and a full year membership to the Worthington 
Area Art league were awarded to the following students for excellence in the 
arts: Gwendolyn Cardimen of Worthington Kilboune High School and Honoka 
Kukagama of Thomas Worthington High School. 

 
• Our speaker for the evening was realist painter Miriam Baranov. Her specialty is 

figurative art and portraiture. Her work can be seen at www.miriambaranov.com 


